Subject: 2022/3635/P

Dear ms Henry,

I am a flat owner of 23 Howitt rd

I do object to to this planning application:

- I have 2 kids and living in a constant noise is not what I want for few years or so

- 1 do not want to endanger myself or kids while traveling nursery or school as my path is that way

- I do have considerations when it comes to the building it self. The building looks very old - lan not sure if
it’s adapted to new development - I assume everything will need to be changed

- have currant resident been considered

In general, I just don’t understand how it all will work

Many thanks
Flat a, 23 Howitt rd

Best regards,
Daiva Vedeikyte



